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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Ken Mateik [kmateik@horizonenvironmental.net]
Sent: Monday, June 27, 2011 1:04 PM
To: bccourtney@aol.com
Cc: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health; Wideman, Shay
Subject: Vapor Extraction Testing at Former Beacon 
Attachments: 1574-VET FIELD MAP.pdf

Importance: High

Bill / Cindy, Horizon would like to schedule the vapor extraction testing (VET) at the Castro Valley site, 
as proposed in the VET Work Plan (Horizon, April 28, 2011), during next week after the holiday 
(Tuesday 07/05/11 to Friday 07/08/11).   
 
We will try to keep the VET equipment parked outta the way of traffic, but we will likely occupy one or 
two parking spots during the four or five days of testing. 
 
Please notify your tenants of the proposed environmental testing work.   
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to call or e-mail me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ken Mateik 
Professional Geologist No. 5861, CEG No. 1935 
HORIZON ENVIRONMENTAL INC. 
4970 Windplay Drive, Suite #5 
El Dorado Hills, California  95762 
(916) 939-2170  (Office) 
(916) 939-2172    (Fax) 
(916) 997-8621    (Cell) 
 




